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7 August 2020 
 

NECA MEMBER COVID-19 UPDATE 
 
LATEST FEDERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
1. JOBKEEPER CHANGES ANOUNCED  
 
On 21 July 2020, the Government announced an extension of the JobKeeper Payment until 
28 March 2021, targeting support to those businesses who continue to be significantly impacted 
by the Coronavirus. 
 
Further changes have been announced today to adjust the reference date for determining 
employee eligibility and make it easier for organisations to qualify for the JobKeeper Payment 
extension. 
 
For more information: https://treasury.gov.au/coronavirus/jobkeeper 
  
Updated fact sheets:  
 
Extension of the JobKeeper Payment 
https://treasury.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-08/Fact_sheet-JobKeeper_Payment_extension.pdf 
 
JobKeeper Payment  
https://treasury.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-08/Fact_sheet-JobKeeper_Payment.pdf 
 
JobKeeper Payment: Changes to the Fair Work Act 
https://treasury.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-08/Fact_sheet-Changes_to_Fair_Work_Act.pdf 
 
JobKeeper Payment: JobKeeper Payment — Protecting integrity 
https://treasury.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-08/Fact_sheet_Protecting_integrity.pdf 
 
 
 
LATEST STATE AND TERRITORY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
Contact your local NECA Chapter website for regular updates.  

 

https://treasury.gov.au/coronavirus/jobkeeper
https://treasury.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-08/Fact_sheet-JobKeeper_Payment_extension.pdf
https://treasury.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-08/Fact_sheet-JobKeeper_Payment.pdf
https://treasury.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-08/Fact_sheet-Changes_to_Fair_Work_Act.pdf
https://treasury.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-08/Fact_sheet_Protecting_integrity.pdf

